Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 6:14 PM

To: 'Yola Bayram'

Cc: Steve Michelson

Subject: RE: Jefferson RO#151 update
Attachments: RO151_ACPWA Signed Well Form.pdf
Yola,

Here’s the signed form. Good to hear you'll be able to finish the drilling; thanks for the update.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Yola Bayram [mailto:ybayram@awrcorp.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 2:12 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Steve Michelson

Subject: Jefferson RO#151 update

Hi Mark

| just wanted to let you know that we will be back out to finish the drilling on July 6. You may remember that we
couldn’t drill in the parking lanes on Jefferson St due to utilities. We were able to finally have a traffic control plan
approved by the City of Oakland and we will be drilling on Jefferson Street on the west side.

In addition, | would like to submit a request for well completion reports to ACPW so we can perform a well survey. Can
you sign the attached form?

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks!

Yola Bayram

Geologist

Applied Water Resources

direct~ 510 671 2088  cell~ 313 204 8477 fax~ 510373 2166
2363 Mariner Square Dr Suite 245, Alameda CA 94501
ybayram@awrcorp.net




